
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER  
 

February 2021  

   Upcoming Events! 
 

 

 

February 1-5th is Dental week! The 

children will learn all about dental 

hygiene and why it’s important to 

brush your teeth!   

 

Wednesday, February 2nd is 

Groundhogs Day! We will be learning 

all about Groundhogs Day!  

 

February 4th, 18th, and 25th are 

Sabres Days! Wear your favorite 

Sabres gear!  

 

Friday, February 11th is Super Bowl 

dress down day! Be sure to wear your 

favorite teams’ colors!  

 

Thursday, February 10th is our 100th 

day of school celebration. YAY 100 

days!  

 

Monday, February 14th is our 

Valentine’s Day Ice Cream Social! 

Make sure to wear red or pink! If 

you’d like to bring in treats to send 

home to the children in treat bags 

please make sure it is store bought! 

Thanks! 

 

Winter Break is Monday February 

15th – Friday, February 19th is winter 

recess. No UPK this week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 
 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the 

Month, Miss Deanna! Miss Deanna is a preschool 

assistant at our Niagara Falls Boulevard location! 

Miss Deanna is well versed in all of our rooms and is 

well loved by a lot of our toddlers and Pre-K 3 

kiddos! She is a consistent assistant to Miss Donna 

on our Pre-K 4 side and has proven to be a 

wonderful asset to Bunny Bunch! Miss Deanna is 

very reliable and always gets to work on time! She 

is always willing to help Miss Donna around the 

classroom and always willing to fill in any other 

room if we have a teacher out sick! We are so 

thankful for her ability to adapt and take good 

care of any children that may be in her class. You 

know Miss Deanna is a fan favorite when the kids 

come into school and give her a BIG hug to say 

hello in the morning! When Miss Deanna is in the 

hall, you can always hear a child trying to get her 

attention from their class to say hello! It is so 

adorable! We love being able to count on one of our 

team members to take amazing care of the 

children around her and to work so well with all the 

rest of the staff at Bunny Bunch! Congratulations 

Deanna, we love you!!! 

 

Notes from the 

Directors… 

 

January was a 

great month for 

us here at Bunny 

Bunch! We rang in 

the New Year 

and are ready to 

make the best of 

2022! The 

children are in full 

learning mode and 

can’t wait to 

reach our 100th 

day of school and 

celebrate 

Valentine’s day!  

 

Just a reminder: 

tuition is always 

due the Friday 

before the week 

of attendance. 

Thank you!  

 

If you may have 

any questions, 

please call the 

office at 

(716)731-5948! 

Happy Birthday!!! 
This month we would like to wish 

Jett a happy 1st birthday, Kinsley and 

Hudson a happy 2nd birthday, a happy 

3rd birthday to Rosalie, a happy 4th 

birthday to Octavia and Penelope, and 

a happy 5th birthday to John, Luca, 

Adalyn, Milania M., Logan, Callie, 

Austin G., Camille, Kailynn, Tenley, and 

Joelene!  

 

 

Star Students! 
Each month we have a “Star Student” of the 

month. The lead teacher will make the choice. 

Certificates and prizes will be available to the 

children at the beginning of each month. The 

teacher will base their decision on growth and 

development, relating to others, and other STAR 

qualities! 😊 

Our wnderful Star Students this month are… 

TODDLERS:  Thomas! 

PRE-K 3: Rosalie and Timothy!  

UPK: Jaelynn, Kaden, Sophea, Cody, Charlotte, 

Eloise, Joseph D., Evalynn, Maverick, Eden, 

Mason, Malia, Reed, and Rhea  

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is: 

All About Love!  

The month of February may be short but it is filled 

with so much fun! You can feel love in the air here in 

the Bunny Bunch infant room! Our Theme this month 

is “All about Love”. The babies will be doing lots of 

crafts, songs, and activites relating to this theme all 

month long! Our first week starts off with a ‘Love 

you to the core’ craft as well as a craft for 

Groundhog’s Day. Our second week will involve a 

handprint heart as well as some Valentines Day 

activities. Next the babies will practice coloring as 

they color a tree and practice painting hearts! 

Lastly, they will sing lots of songs about love and do 

some more coloring with hearts. The babies are so 

easy to love so it is only fitting that this month is all 

about just that! We are so excited to share the love 

this February!   

 

 

Important Notes and 

Reminders: 
 

We will be sending home any swaddles or 

sleepsacks at the end of each week to be 

washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all bottles, sippy cups, 

pacifiers, and any other items your child brings 

in with their first & last name. Thanks! 

Have your child wear their favorite football 

shirt or jersey to celebrate Super Bowl Dress 

Down Day on Friday, February 11th.  

Monday, February 14th is our Valentines Day 

celebration! Have your child wear pink or red to 

celebrate!  

February 4th , 18th  and 25th are Sabres Days! 

Wear your favorite Sabres apparel!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Infant Room 
News! 

February  
  

Happy Birthday to Jett who turns 
1 this month! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is: 

February Fun!  

The month of February may be short but it is filled with 

so much fun! We are starting out the month strong with 

our first theme being “Dental Health”. During this week 

the children will learn that it is important to brush our 

teeth and take good care of them! They will make all 

kinds of crafts that have to do with teeth and smiles. 

Our second week is “Hearts and Valentines” where we 

will celebrate valentines day as well as making treat 

bags, heart crafts and our Valentines Day party. Next is 

“Presidents” where the kiddos will do a coin rubbing 

activity, a president sillhouette, and learn about the 

American Eagle. Lastly, we learn about our bodies with 

the theme “Our Body/5 Senses”. During this week we 

will have a tasting party, use our hands and feet to 

make prints, play with musical instruments and learn 

about how our bodies work! We are so excited to 

spread the love during this fun month!  

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 
 

We are asking that each child bring in a 

blanket for themselves for naptime. We will be  

sending them home at the end of each week 

to get washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all sippy cups and any 

other items your child brings in. Thanks! 

Have your child wear their favorite football 

shirt or jersey to celebrate Super Bowl Dress 

Down Day on Friday, February 11th.  

Monday, February 14th is our Valentines Day 

celebration! Have your child wear pink or red to 

celebrate!  

February 4th , 18th  and 25th are Sabres Days! 

Wear your favorite Sabres apparel!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Toddler Star of 

the Month, 

Thomas! 

 

Toddler Room 
News! February 

  

Happy Birthday to Kinsley and 
Hudson who turn 2 this month! 

 

 



 

 

Toddlers Star Of The Month! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, Thomas!  This little guy is 

such an adorable boy who is simply adored by all including his friends and 

teachers! This cutie has brown hair and brown eyes that will just make your 

heart melt! Thomas is such a smart boy! He loves to read books in our book 

nook and gets especially excited when it is anything with Elmo! Thomas has 

recently learned the entire alphabet and you can catch him reciting it to his 

teachers and friends often! We are so impressed by his knowledge! Thomas is a 

great friend in the room who loves to share and play with the other children. 

He loves to play telephone with is friends! Thomas never fails to impress us 

with his polite behavior and manners! He is always a little helper at clean up 

time and encourages his friends to help too! One thing Thomas really loves to 

do in the classroom is crafts! This little boy looks forward to painting, gluing, 

and coloring every day! We are so proud of Thomas and all his acheivements! 

Congratulations Thomas, we love you!!!



 

 

 

   

 

 

Our theme this month is: 

 Fun in February!  

Last month we rang in the New Year and this 

month we are spreading the love! We have so 

many fun things to do this month and we cant 

wait to celebrate Valentine’s Day as one of 

them! Our first week’s theme is “Community 

Workers”. During this week the kids will make 

different worker hats and vehicles and learn 

all about the workers who help our 

community! The second week’s theme is “Will 

You be my Valnetine?” This week is filled with 

fun activites such as sponge painting, a love 

tree, and even Valentine’s Day slime! After 

this we focus on “Dental Health”. This week 

we will learn the importance of brushing your 

teeth and having good dental hygiene! They 

will make a tooth person as well as a few 

activites that teach you how to brush your 

teeth! Lastly, is “My 5 Senses”. This week we 

will be learning about each of the 5 senses 

and what they all do! They will do a scratch 

and sniff activity, paint with their fingers, and 

identify what parts of the face control what 

senses!  

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

If your child naps, we are asking that they 

bring in a blanket for naptime. We will be 

sending them home at the end of each week 

to get washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all sippy cups and any 

other items your child brings in. Thanks!  

Have your child wear their favorite football 

shirt or jersey to celebrate Super Bowl Dress 

Down Day on Friday, February 11th.  

Monday, February 14th is our Valentines Day 

celebration! Have your child wear pink or red to 

celebrate!  

February 4th , 18th  and 25th are Sabres Days! 

Wear your favorite Sabres apparel! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pre-k 3 Room 
News! February 

  

Congratulations to 

our Pre-k 3 Star 

of the Month, 

Rosalie and 

Timothy!  

Happy Birthday to Rosalie who turns 
3 this month and Octavia and 

Penelope who turn 4 this month! 

 
 



 

 

Pre-K 3 Stars Of The 

Month

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, 

Rosalie! We are so proud of much Rosie has grown 

since being in the Pre-K room! We remember Rosie as 

a little baby and now she is a beautiful young girl! 

Rosie is doing so well with potty training and it is 

getting it more and more each day! She is a smart 

and creative girl who loves to explore her creative 

side at craft time! She loves projects that include 

painting! Rosie is an excellent listener and always 

helps around the classroom! If Miss Sarah says it is 

time to clean up Rosie is the first to listen and clean 

up her center! She loves to play with our baby dolls 

where she can pretend to be a doctor and care for her babies. It is the cutest thing in the 

world! Not only does Rosie take care of her babies, she always looks out for her classmates! 

Rosie will always make sure a friend is happy and if they are crying, she will get the 

teacher! We love to have such a caring friend in the class! Rosie loves to play in centers 

where she can share and play with all her classmates! We are so proud of Rosie and how 

much of a role model she is in the classroom! 

 

Pre-k 3 is excited to announce Timothy as their other 

Star of the Month for February!  Timothy is such a 

good student and classmate in our Pre-K class! 

Timothy has been warming up so nicely to the 

classroom and all his friends. He loves to play with his 

friends and is always very good about sharing! 

Timothy is not only a good friend, he is also very 

smart! This smartie pants knows all his upper- and 

lower-case letters as well as many numbers and colors! 

We are so proud of him! Timothy is a great role model 

for his peers because he always follows directions! 

When it is time to clean up, Timothy will always 

participate and even encourage the other children to 

help! Timothy is independent and confident! He is not 

afraid to do his own thing and is always doing the 

right thing even if other children aren’t! It is so nice 

to see him set great examples and manners. Timothy 

is such a sweet kiddo that all the teachers at Bunny Bunch just adore. We are so proud of 

how well Timothy is doing each day! Congratulations Timmy, we love you!!!



 

 

 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is: 

Healthy Me!  

February is a short month for us in UPK expecially 

with our mid winter break! Although its short, we 

wont be missing out on any fun! Our first week 

starts out with “Dental Health Week!” During this 

week we will learn the importance of taking care 

of your teeth! The kids will learn how to brush 

their teeth along with a week full on dental crafts 

and activities! Our second week is “Healthy Heart”. 

It is only fitting that this week falls the same week 

as our Valentines Day celebration! We learn all 

about our heart and why is it so important to keep 

it healthy along with ways to take care of it 

including a healthy diet and exercise! We will end 

this week with our Valentine’s Day Ice Cream 

Social! The following week is winter break so 

there will be no UPK from February 15th to 19th. 

Lastly, we end the  month out with “Good  Food to 

Eat”. During this week we learn about healthy 

food vs. junk food, all about vegetables and fruits 

as well as reading books that tell us all about why 

eating healthy makes us healthy! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS 

Unfortunately, due to the circumstances this year 

we ask that you do not bring any home items/toys 

besides your child’s backpack, folder, and water 

bottle.  

Please make sure your child’s water bottle is labled 

with their first and last name. Thank you!  

Have your child wear their favorite football team’s 

shirt or jersey on Friday, February 11th to celebrate 

Super Bowl Dress Down Day! 

Thursday, February 10th is our 100th day of school!  

Monday, February 14th is our Valentines Day Ice 

Cream Social! Please have your child wear pink or 

red!  

February 4th , 18th and 25th are Sabres day! Wear 

your favorite Sabres apparel!  

February 15th - 19th is mid winter break! No UPK 

this week!  

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

UPK 
News! February  

  

Congratulations to our 

UPK Stars of the Month, 

Jaelynn, Kaden, Sophea, Cody, 

Charlotte, Eloise, Joseph D., 

Evalynn, Maverick, Eden, 

Mason, Malia, Reed, and Rhea  

Happy Birthday to John, Luca, Adalyn, 
Milania M., Logan, Callie, Austin G., Camille, 

Kailynn, Tenley, and Joelene!  
 

 



 

 

UPK Star Students!  
Jaelynn is the star of the month in Miss Melissa’s class this month! Jaelynn is a 

blonde hair, blue-eyed cutie that is quite a fashionista! She comes in each morning 

showing off her adorable outfits always paired with fashion boots and a matching 

bow! Jaelynn loves to be a classroom helper. She is always offering to put things 

away, collect supplies, and asking the teacher what she can do to help. She loves to 

take the role of teacher and help her classmates practice their shapes and letters 

on the dry erase boards. Jaelynn also likes to spend her free time coloring pictures. 

She will color pictures for her friends, teachers, and family! Jaelynn has come so far 

on learning her letters and is really getting good! She takes her time and puts her 

best effort into every assignment she does. Jaelynn is a star in the classroom and 

the sweetest friend, we are so lucky to have such an amazing little girl in this class! 

Congratulations Jaelynn, we love you!!! 

Kaden is the other star of the month in Miss Melissa’s class! Kaden has big brown 

eyes and a big smile that never leaves his face! Kaden comes in each day energetic, 

cheerful, and ready to learn. During circle time Kaden is very attentive. While reading 

stories he always notices every detail and uses clues to predict what will happen 

next! This boy has a personality that can light up any room! He is great at cheering 

up his friends and making his teachers and classmates laugh with his jokes and joyful 

personality. Kaden loves Spiderman and loves to show off his spiderman skills in class. 

Kaden is a smartie pants and knows almost all of his letters and numbers. He 

recently learned how to write his first name! We are so proud of how much Kaden has 

learned so far this year and can’t wait to see what else he can do this school year! 

Congratulations Kaden, we love you!!! 

Sophea is one of Miss Donna’s Stars of the month for February! Sophea has such a 

fun and bubbly personality! She is super social and absolutely loves playing with her 

friends. She is always laughing and enjoying her day. Sophea favorite activity on our 

schedule is exercise and movement! She is very energetic and loves to show off her 

athleticism! She enjoys school and participates in all activities! She loves to try new 

things and is always very helpful to her teachers and classmates. She is always 

volunteering herself as cleanup captain or to organize or lead an activity. Sophea 

always shows empathy for her friends when they get hurt or are sad. She is the 

first one to assist a friend and ask if they are okay. Her favorite colors are yellow 

and pink and she loves to color and draw, especially with her scented markers! Sophea 

is a bright and colorful light in our classroom and we love watching her grow! 

Congratulations Sophea, we love you!!!  

 

 

 

 



 

 

Cody is another star of the month in Miss Donna’s class this month!  Cody is a 

wonderful child with a calm personality! He is always very respectful to the rules, 

routines, and materials of the classroom. He makes a terrific clean up captain too! 

Cody shows pride in himself and his work. He listens attentively and independently 

follows directions. Cody is always an active participant in large or small group 

activities. Cody can spell and print his own name! His favorite thing to do at school 

is to draw pictures. He expresses his ideas through his drawings. He also loves to 

color, put puzzles together, play with bristle blocks, and build houses and trucks 

with leggos. Cody is very respectful to adults and his peers. He always works well 

with friends and collaborates ideas! We are so proud of Cody this year! 

Congratulations Cody, we love you!!! 

Charlotte is also one of Miss Donna’s Star Student for the month of February! 

Charlotte is such a sweet girl who is excited about learning! She always takes 

part in circle time and group activities. She especially likes when we play games on 

the SmartBoard like “The Floor is Lava” or when we do interactive videos about 

learning our letter sounds and numbers. Charlotte is a smart girl who knows all 

her colors, can count past 50, and knows most of her shapes, numbers, and letters! 

Her favorite thing to do on our schedule is exercise and movement time! She 

especially loves the running song! She loves to show off her dance moves wherever 

she is! You can find her busting a move when she is waiting in line or in the halls at 

the bathrooms! It is too adorable. She also loves to play in our grocery store and 

uses her imagination to create food! Charlotte is such a fun and smart girl who we 

love having in class! Congratulations Charlotte, we love you!!! 

Eloise is our other Star of the Month in Miss Nicole’s class! Eloise is a bright young 

lady who loves learning about things like letter sounds and formations, numbers, 

months of the year, days of the week, as well as other things like butterfly life 

cycles. She is very friendly and has tons of friends to play with in class. She is very 

kind and thoughtful and loves making things like drawings for her teacher and 

friends. She is very talented when it comes to writing her name, most letters of 

the alphabet, and shapes (especially stars!) Eloise comes to school with a smile on 

her face and is always greeted by her friends when she comes in. She makes 

amazing structures using magnets and likes when her friends get to help her! 

Eloise does a great job helping her friends clean up so they can move on to the next 

activity. She is a good leader and often helps her friends follow along during 

movement songs and other group activities. She has such a warm heart and is a 

valued member of classroom 103! Congratulations Eloise, we love you!!!  

Joseph D. is another one of Miss Nicole’s stars for the month of February!  Joseph 

is a very sweet and kind child. He loves being at school and has come so far in regard 

to him speaking English! He has made so many friends in class who love to play with 

him. He enjoys playing with his friends, specifically making cool buildings using Legos, 

blocks, and magnets. He also enjoys making houses for animals using building blocks. 

He is very polite, and he remembers his “please” and “thank you’s”. He is proud of 

himself when he is successful and loves doing his “Spider-Man Dance” when he is 

excited! He is working hard on making sure he eats most or all his lunch “so his 

muscles get nice and strong”. He is very creative and enjoys drawing and completing 

activities using items like glue, shaving cream, pom poms, scissors, and markers. He 



 

 

loves to participate during large group activities like movement time and story time. Joseph likes helping his 

friends if they need help with something such as cleaning up. Joseph is a joy to have in class and we are lucky 

to have him! Congratulations Jospeh, we love you!!! 

Maverick is Miss Stacy’s Star of the Month for February!  Maverick is an energetic, 

sweet boy who is great friend to everyone.  He is always willing to lend a hand and 

help his friends by helping them to clean up or finish a task they are struggling 

with.  He loves to help with the classroom jobs and especially likes being the 

calendar helper and the line leader.  Maverick’s favorite centers are the building 

blocks, the magnets, Play doh, and the grocery store.  He has a very creative mind 

and shows it off through his play. He always does his best work on all his activities 

and has even mastered writing his name all by himself!  He loves to dance during 

our indoor recess time and has a great sense of humor and is always making his 

friends and teachers laugh.  We can’t wait to see how much he continues to grow 

throughout the rest of the school year!  Congratulations Maverick, we love you!! 

Evalynn was chosen as one of Miss Stacy’s Star Students for the month of 

February! Evalynn has grown so much since school started in September.  She is 

kind and a friend to everyone in class. Her peers love to play in her group because 

they know she is a wonderful sharer and great company!  Evalynn always does the 

right thing and sets great examples by following the classroom rules and 

routines.  She enjoys making crafts and loves indoor recess and showing off her 

dance moves when we do dance workouts on the Smart Board!  Her favorite centers 

are the grocery store, the library, and puzzles.  She is working hard at writing her 

name all by herself and we have seen such great improvement!  She is such a sweet 

girl who brings smiles to our classroom every morning she walks in!  We can’t wait to 

see how much she continues to grow throughout the rest of the 

year!  Congratulations Evalynn, we love you!! 

Eden was chosen as our Star Student for the month of February in Miss Renee’s 

class because she is a leader in the classroom and makes good choices every day . 

Eden is a kind, smart and independent little girl who knows what she wants.  She 

isn’t afraid to work hard and always puts forth her best effort in all she does. 

Eden always comes to school with a smile on her face and especially loves to help 

her teachers and classmates out. Eden loves to do arts and crafts and is a 

beautiful artist who loves to use lots of colors and add many details to her work to 

make it stand out! Eden also loves to sing songs and especially loves being assigned 

important jobs in our classroom. We love the way that Eden can have a 

conversation with anyone and add her silly personality into it to make everyone 

around her smile and laugh. We love having her in our class and look forward to 

seeing all the things she has to offer. Congratulations Eden, we love you!!! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Mason was chosen as our Star Student for February in Miss Renee’s classroom 

because of his positive attitude. Mason always comes to school ready to learn and 

tries his best. He has grown so much since the beginning of the school year and 

should be so proud of his accomplishments. He is able to spell and write his name and 

is a confident learner. Mason is a good friend to his classmates and enjoys helping his 

friends and teacher out as much as he can. Mason loves to make crafts and enjoys 

building things in our block center.  Mason enjoys singing songs and has grown to love 

story time and participating in class discussions about the books we read. We can 

always count on Mason to have a go getter attitude with new activities and loves 

trying new things. We look froward to watching Mason grow throughout the rest of 

the school year! Congratulations Mason, we love you!!! 

Malia has been chosen as Miss Taylor’s Star of the month for the month of 

February! Miss Taylor says “as soon as I met Malia, I knew she was a total 

sweetheart!”. Each day Malia comes to school with a smile on her face ready to learn! 

Malia is so respectful and is always very nice to her classmates. She will offer help 

to anyone that needs it without hesitation! Malia is so smart and is doing wonderful 

with her academics. She knows her letters, colors, shapes, and can even write her 

name all by herself! She has been practicing writing her numbers and is doing so well 

with it! Malia is a kind and caring little girl with a calm presence. She always uses 

her manners and follows directions. She always uses her walking feet and inside voice! 

It sets such a great example for her classmates. Malia is a great asset to our class 

and we are so lucky to have her! Congratulations Malia, we love you!!! 

Reed is one of Miss Cassandra’s stars of the month for February! Reed was chosen 

because he is such a joy to have in the classroom and a wonderful friend to all of his 

peers! He is always raising his hand to share stories and answer questions during 

circle time. He sets great examples of what following classroom rules looks like! Reed 

loves to play with the magnets and the town people, building towns for them! He is 

such a hard worker and has improved so much when doing his work in the classroom. 

Reed is very good at demonstrating good listening ears. He loves to make his friends 

and teachers laugh by being silly and sharing jokes. Reed also loves to show off his 

cool dance moves during exercise time! He is such a good friend and an awesome 

teacher helper in the classroom! We are so proud of you! Congratulations Reed, we 

love you!!!  

Rhea is one of Miss Cassandra’s stars of the month for February! Rhea was chosen 

because of how caring and helpful she is. She is always giving hugs to her teachers 

and making sure her friends are okay. Rhea loves to play with magnets and blocks, 

always trying to build new creations with them. She is always making sure her 

friends are included by inviting them to play or sharing toys with them. She is also 

such a hard worker, always making sure her work is done the best she can and not 

giving up no matter how hard the task is! Rhea is a great teacher's helper, always 

offering to help clean up or put something away. She is so sweet and always knows 

how to put a smile on her teachers and friends faces. Rhea is so loveable, she gives 

the best hugs and warmest smiles!! We are so proud of you! Congratulations Rhea, 

we love you!!!  



 

 

Rubber Ducky Day!  




